
 

  

Nurturing God’s gift with compassion and drive so that all our children succeed, learn and thrive. 

Compassion, wisdom, forgiveness, perseverance, trust and respect 

At Celtic Cross Education, we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

Stars of the week! 

Gribbin – Rhyley 

Trevose – Brody 

Tater Du – Sadie 

Longships – Eliza 

Wolf Rock – Euan 

     

Building Learning Power Heroes! 

Gribbin – Charlie 

Trevose – George 

Tater Du – Lucas 

Longships  – Robin 

Wolf Rock –  Fearne 

     

 

Writing Wonders! 

Gribbin – Fred 

Trevose – Finlay 

Tater Du – Heidi 

Longships – Laura 

Wolf Rock – Abigail 

     

Celebrate the fabulous attitudes, learning and achievements this week!  

 What can you do to get your name in the newsletter? 

Maths Masters! 

Gribbin – Ruby 

Trevose – Tom 

Tater Du – Olivia 

Longships – Louie 

Wolf Rock – Jack 

 

Class Dojo Legends! 

25 dojos – see the final page! 

 

 

 

Attendance Achievers! 

Gribbin – 100% 

Trevose – 98.4% 

Tater Du – 100% 

Longships – 99.5% 

Wolf Rock – 98.8% 

 

 

     

Sensational Sports News! 

On Wednesdays, PE in Longships and Tater Du Classes will be led by Plymouth Argyle and on Fridays 

Mrs Lentern, who leads PE across the Trust, will be teaching Trevose and Wolf Rock Classes. 

Please ensure that your PE kit is always in school to enjoy and participate in all aspects of PE. 



Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grampound Road Playing Field 

Committee 

 A.G.M. 

 Wednesday 3rd October 

  

7:30pm 

  

Grampound Road Cricket Club 

  

Any nominations for officers to Fiona 

Weller on 882275 by 

Monday 1st October. 

 All Welcome! 

In other news this week… 

 
Thank you very much to those of you who responded to our request to share your contributions for our ‘100 

word vision’ for Grampound Road Village CE School.  There was a common theme: encouraging, nurturing, 

empowering, confidence, fun, being the best we can be, pride.  My aim now is to put these words into a 

statement which demonstrates our passion and vision for Grampound Road Village CE School.  This will be 

shared with all members of our community and will be a reflection of our drive forwards. 

It’s been a truly busy week this week and I would like to thank those parents who contributed to our Friends of 

Grampound Road Village CE School meeting on Monday evening.  The meeting was very positive and the next 

one has already been scheduled for the committee members to plan some exciting fundraising events for us all.  

Watch this space! 

Please remember to follow us @GrampoundRoad on Twitter to find out more. 

 

Residential meetings 

We had a great turn out for our residentials information 

meetings: Y2 and 3 to BF Adventure and Y4, 5 and 6 to 

Barton Hall.  If you are interested in either of these trips, 

please pay your deposit within the deadlines.  We appreciate 

any feedback on these trips and we are already looking into 

whether we can have set trips for set year groups to allow for 

parents and children to plan ahead.  We understand from 

talking to parents that the price for Barton Hall is 

comparatively high compared to Porthpean.  If we don’t get 

enough interest in this residential, we will work hard to 

provide an alternative.   

 

Fun Phonics 

Thank you for joining us at the ‘fun 

phonics’ session with Gribbin Class 

today. We hope you had fun! 

Apple pressing 

Thank you very much to Tim Senior who has supported us 

in harvesting the apples from our front garden. All the 

children in the school had a chance to take part in the 

many processes to turn apples to juice.  Their ‘shining 

write’ today was to write a recount of the event. 

                                                  

 

It was lovely to see so many of you able 

to join us at our coffee morning this 

morning. We hope you enjoyed the tea 

and cakes! Next week we will let you 

know how much money we raised in 

donations for Macmillan Cancer 

Support. 

Parent Forum 

Our Parent Forum for this half 

term was held on Thursday and 

we thank families for supporting 

this.  We hope you found it an 

informative meeting and we will 

take the suggestions and 

comments back to the staff to 

further improve the school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week beginning 
15/10/18 

Teacher & Parent Meetings 3.30-6.00pm 
Meet with your child’s class teacher to review his or her learning so far  

19/10/18 Harvest Festival 9.15-10.00am 
All invited 

22/10/18 Half Term week 

08 and 09/11/18 Commemorate the end of WW1 with the school and the community 
(More details to follow) 

15/11/18 Parent coffee 9.00am 
Come and informally meet other parents and carers along with the Head of School  

30/11/18 School INSET (school closed) 

03/12/18 School INSET (school closed) 

13/12/18 Parent forum 2.30pm 
An opportunity to share ideas, make comments and give suggestions on how to further 
improve the school.  A chance to have your say! 

 

Harvest Festival 

To decorate the hall for our Harvest Festival, we would like to invite families to make a decoration from natural 

materials which captures the essence of the season.  Please bring these along during the week of 15th October 

ready for our celebration on 19th October at 9:15am. 

 

    



 Class Dojo Legends! 

Campbell, Rufus, Euan, Oscar, Logan, Lexie, Emily, Martha, Summer, Sarah, Faron, Jacob, Phoenix, Ketsia, Harvey, 

Charlie, Ellie-Maii, Fletcher, Abigail, Jack, Jessica, Thomas W, Jasper, Ollie, Bethany, Lara, Laura, Louie, Luke, Alice, 

Bethan, Ella, Bradleigh, Robin, Elsa, Beth, Amelie, Skye, Cherry, Harry S, George TM, Reuben, Beau, Perdy, Ellie, 

Amelia, Archie, Eliza, Jenson, Joshua, Arlo, Lucy 

 

 

 


